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Ruth Nettles 
- 

From: Ann Bassett [abassett@lawfla.com] 

Sent: 
To : Filings@psc.state.fl.us 

Subject: Docket No. 070304-El 

Attachments: 2007-1 1-28, 070304, FPUC's Notice of Withdrawal.pdf 

Wednesday, November 28,2007 11 5 3  AM 

The person responsible for this electronic filing is: 

Norman H. Horton, Jr. 
Messer, Caparello & Self, P.A. 
P.O. Box 15579 
Tallahassee, FL 32317 

nhorton@lawfla.com 
(850) 222-0720 

The Docket No. is 070304-E1 Petition of Florida Public Utilities Company for a Rate Increase 

This is being filed on behalf of Florida Public Utilities Company 

Total Number of Pages is 3 

Florida Public Utilities Company's Notice of Withdrawal 

Ann Bassett 
Messer, Caparello & Self, P.A. 
2618 Centennial Place (32308) 
P.O. Box 15579 
Tallahassee, FL 32317 
Direct Phone: 850-201-5225 
Fax No. 850-224-4359 
Email Address: cabassett@lawfla .com > 
Web Address: cwww.lawfla.com> 

11/28/2007 



M E S S E R  C A P A R E L L O  & S E L F ,  P . A .  

ess A t t o r n e y s  A t  L a w  

www. lawfIa,com 

November 28,2007 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
Ms. Ann Cole, Director 
Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 
Room 1 10, Easley Building 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 070304-E1 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Enclosed for filing on behalf of Florida Public Utilities Company is an electronic version of 
Florida Public Utilities Company's Notice of Withdrawal in the above referenced docket. 

Thank you for your assistance with this filing. 

Sincerely yours, 

NHWamb 
Enclosure 
cc: Joint Administrative Procedures Committee 

Ms. Cheryl M. Martin 
Parties of Record 

Regional Center  Office Park / 2618 C e n t e n n i a l  Place / Tallahassee, Florida 32308 
Mai l ing Address P.0. Box 15573 / Tallahassee, Florida 32317 

Main  Wephone: (8.50) 2 2 2 - 0 7 2 0  / Fax: (850)  224-4359 



BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

In re: Petition for Rate Increase by Florida ) 
Public Utilities Company ) Date Filed: November 28,2007 

Docket No. 070304-E1 

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL 

COMES NOW Florida Public Utilities Company (“FPUC” or “Company”), herewith gives 

notice of its withdrawal of its Amended Petition For Waiver Of Portions Of Rule 25-6.043, Florida 

Administrative Code, filed with the Florida Public Service Commission (“FPSC”) on August 10, 

2007. By letter dated November 15, 2007, the FPSC notified FPUC that the Minimum Filing 

Requirements had been met thus making the Request for Waiver unnecessary. 

Respectfully submitted, 

MESSER, CAPARELLO & SELF, P. A. 
Post Office Box 15579 
Tallahassee, FL 323 17-5579 
(850) 222-0720 

Attorneys for Florida Public Utilities Company 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I HEREBY CERTIFY that true and correct copies of the foregoing have been served by 
electronic mail and U. S. Mail this 28’h day of November, 2007 upon the following: 

Katherine Fleming, Esq. 
Martha Brown, Esq. 
Office of General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
keflemin@psc, s tate, fl. us 
in bro wii@mc. state. fl . us 

Patricia A. Christensen, Esq. 
Office of the Public Counsel 
c/o The Florida Legislature 
11 1 West Madison St., Room 812 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-1400 
CHIiIS’TENSEN.PA?’1’Y~le~.st~~.~l. US 


